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26 January 2021 
 
 
MEC MSHENGU TO LAUNCH THE SGB ELECTIONS 2021 
 
 
The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, the Honorable, Mr Kwazi Mshengu is going to launch 
the School Governing Body (SGB) Elections in Durban on Thursday, 28 January 2021. 
 
The School Governing Body is the Statutory Body of  parents, educators, non-teaching staff 
and learners, from Grade 8 or higher,  who seek to work together with the KZN Department of 
Education to promote the well-being and effectiveness of the school community, thereby 
enhancing effective teaching and learning.  
 
The 2021 SGB Elections will take place from 01 to 31 March 2021 and the newly elected  SGB’s  
will assume their responsibility when they are declared to be freely and fairly elected SGB 
members. 
 
“We urge all those eligible to vote to participate in these very important elections in order to 
ensure that our schools are managed effectively by the democratically elected people.  
 
This is what the Freedom Charter means when it say “The People Shall Govern”,” said MEC 
Mshengu. 
 
 
The details of the official launch are as follows: 
 
Venue: Dokkies, Glenwood, Durban 

Date  28 January 2020 

Time: 09H30 

 
 
ENDS/// 
 
The media is invited to cover the event. Wearing of mask, social distancing and sanitizing 
is essential at the official launch. 
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